
 

 

(Translation)  

(Official Seal) 

 

Letter No. MOI 0714/31429 Thai Industrial Standards Institute  

 Rama 6 Road, Rajthevi 

 Bangkok 10400  

 

  29 August 2018  

 

Re:   Appointment of the National Compliance Monitoring Authorityto the Department of  

 Medical Sciences 

To:   Director General, Department of Medical Sciences, 

Refer to:  Letter of the Ministry of Public Health, No. MOPH 0621/1026 dated 22 March 

2018 

 

This letter refers to the letter of the Ministry of Public Health requesting the National 

Standardization Council to appoint the Bureau of Laboratory Quality Standards, Department 

of Medical Sciences, Ministry of Public Health to act as the National Compliance Monitoring 

Authority with its duty for inspecting and monitoring the compliance of the test facilitiesto 

the principles of good laboratory practice (GLP) according to the Organisation for Economic 

Cooperation Development (OECD). 

 

The Thai Industrial Standards Institute would like to inform that the National 

Standardization Council in its meeting No. 8-1/2018 on 27 August 2018 had considered and 

approved the followings: 

 

1. Appoint the Department of Medical Sciencesas the responsible organization 

according to the Article 30 of the National Standardization Act, B.E. 2551 (A.D. 2008) to act 

as the National OECD GLP Compliance Monitoring Authority having the duty in inspecting 

and monitoring the compliance of the test facilities with OECD GLP in the scope of 1) 

pharmaceuticals, 2)  pesticides, 3) cosmetic products, 4) veterinary drugs, 5) food additives, 

6) feed additives, 7) industrial chemicals and others (to be added or amended).  

 

2.  The Department of Medical Sciences must operate according to the National 

Standardization Council Announcement on the Rules, Procedures and Conditions for 

Reporting by the Responsible Organization No. 2 that it must submit the annual operation 

report of the registered test facilities to the Thai Industrial Standards Institute which is in 

charge of the Council’s Secretary within December of each year for reporting to the council. 

 

3. The Department of Medical Sciences must report on its progress in the 

development of the plan to promote the competitiveness of the commercial products for the 

non-human safety testing according to the OECD GLPto the council.  

 

 Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 Respectfully yours, 

             

       Signature ………………………………… 

    (Mr.Suthon  Nikomketh) 

                       Deputy Secretary-General of TISI 

                                                for Secretary-General of TISI 
 

Suthon  Nikomketh 


